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2017 Season Update

Season 2017 is up and running, with 3 rounds completed in most competitions. The
Men’s 1s and 2s started early and have completed 7 rounds. See below for an update
on where each team sits on the ladder:
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Nefarious Nines win a game!

The so called ‘Nefarious Nines’ who went winless through season 2016 have opened
their campaign early with a victory in round 3 with a resounding 6-1 win against
Melville!

Snack Of TheWeek:UWAHC Instagram

This season sees the launch of the official UWA
Hockey Club Instagram@uwahockey.

Be sure to have a look and follow us to keep up
to date on all the latest UWAHC news and
events! If you wish to submit a photo, please
send through to David by emailing
communicatons@uwahockey.org.au
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Contribute to The Dribble!

If you have any content you would like to see included in The Dribble, please contact
David at communications@uwahockey.org.au
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Emma Bott has done a fantastic job organising the social events at the club and this
year we kicked things off with a Tiki themed fresher party. As always, there was plenty
of drinking and dancing, with a “mystery bus” taking everyone out afterwards. Some
fared better than others on the night, with Coby Green kindly giving us a pictorial
recount of the event (below). Thanks to all the bar staff and UWAHC volunteers who
did an incredible job organising the event.

FRESHERS!

Coby Green’s pictorial
review of Freshers 2017.

TheWomen’s 6s and 7s ready to take on Freshers!
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